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COLLEGE VISITORS 
 
Members of the general public who are not students or employees of Chemeketa Community 
College or one of its partner agencies may visit college facilities as long as their presence does 
not interfere with college operations or activities. Visitors must comply with college policies 
and procedures while on college-controlled property. 
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